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David Huss

From: Elise Braswell <braswelle@k12tn.net>
Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2013 1:05 PM
To: David Huss

Cc: ‘Lance Gray'; Lynn Jones

Subject: For board approval

Ridgemont Elementary school would like to declare a basketball shoot around and football sled as surplus. The shoot
around was purchased by the RES booster club and given to the school and is no longer used. From what | can find out it
was purchased in the early 2000’s. The football sled is no long needed. We would like for the money to come back to
the school’s athletic fund. Thanks for your consideration in this matter.

Thanks

Elise Braswell, Lynn Jones and Lance Gray
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